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Following are the Board of Trustees Key Messages from the Board Meeting held on 
Tuesday, September 8, 2015. 
 
 

 

1) The Board of Trustees is pleased to hear the school enrollment numbers are 
looking positive at this point in time.  The 2015-2016 actual enrollment 
numbers will be released at the October 13, 2015 Board Meeting. 
 
 

2) The Board of Trustees welcomes all new staff to our schools and Central 
Office. 
 
 

3) The focus of Learning Commons in schools is leading to the creation of 
amazing spaces for students learning and engagement. 


